GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
September 15, 2022
Zoom Meeting
Chair: Dr. Martha Peterson 
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I 	DISCUSSION ITEMS

Dr. Peterson welcomed new and returning council members for the 2022-2023 academic year, and described the responsibilities of the Graduate Council. Dr. Peterson highlighted several pending policies that will be discussed by the council this semester including:
· Removing the GRE as an admission requirement for the Graduate School while allowing individual programs to retain this as an admission requirement
· Language Proficiency Admission Requirements wording updates
· Language Screening Requirements for TAs wording updates
· Graduate Council Membership

Dr. Jackson reviewed Graduate Council policies and procedures and recent changes mandated by the Senate Council

ACTION ITEMS

1. Prof. Fisher presented the new Graduate Certificate in Trauma – Responsive Practice and  two related new courses SW 711 and SW 712. Dr. Cassone made a motion to approve the certificate and the courses contingent upon approval of SW 510 that is also required for the certificate and currently under review by Undergraduate Council.  The motion was seconded by Prof. Grove and approved unanimously. 

2. Prof. Fisher presented, and Prof. Cassone made a motion to approve the proposed change to the MS in Social Work.  The motion was seconded by Prof. Harley and approved unanimously.

3. Prof. Cassone presented and Prof. Fisher made a motion to approve the proposed change  to MS in Athletic Training. The motion was seconded by Dr. Harley and was approved unanimously. 

4. Prof. Harley presented, and Prof. Fisher made a motion to approve the proposed changes to EES 740, EPE 755, ISC 597, and ISC 562. The motion was seconded by Prof. Grove and  approved unanimously. 

5.  Prof. Craven presented and Prof. Cassone made a motion to approve the proposed change  to CPH 699. The motion was seconded by Prof. Fisher and approved unanimously.


The meeting adjourned at 2:50pm

